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all together, smarter

ULTIMATE ADVENTURE TRIP - POSTPONED

To Parents of:

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
Unfortunately, due to confirmed cases of Covid in our Year 5 and Year 6 classes, we have taken the difficult
decision to postpone the joint Year 5 and 6 trip to Ultimate Adventure tomorrow.

We know this is disappointing and we’ve discussed this with the children. They have impressed us with their
maturity.

The trip has been rescheduled for Wednesday 6th April 2022. Ultimate Adventure close down at the end of
October and re-open on 4th April so we have been lucky enough to secure one of their first available dates.

All school meal bookings for tomorrow remain in place so if you had booked a school meal for your child, we
will provide them with that school meal.

Thanks,
Mr Davis and Mr Walter
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